Dear Parent/Carer,

Kindest regards,

Our dedicated kitchen staff are launching a new initiative called 'Bring a loved one to lunch'. This is a scheme which invites a child's love one (parent, aunt, uncle, grandparent, etc) to come into school at lunchtime and have lunch together.

We will be running the initiative on a rolling programme so all classes can take part. We have chosen to run the events on a Tuesday as this is roast dinner day which is very popular with the children. Please see the table below for details of each year group's dedicated day.

| Year group | Date |
|------------|-------------------------------|
| Y3 | 4 th February 2020 |
| Y4 | 3 rd March 2020 |
| Y5 | 24 th March 2020 |
| Y6 | 21 st April 2020 |
| Reception | 19 th May 2020 |
| Y1 | 9 th June 2020 |
| Y2 | 30 th June 2020 |

If a loved one wishes to attend the event, then the payment for the lunch will come off your child's ParentPay account.

As stated, Year 3 will start the ball rolling. If a loved one will be coming for lunch, please complete the slip below and hand it in to your child's teacher no later than **Friday 13**th **March**. This is to ensure that the kitchen can order and prepare sufficient food.

| YEAR 5 BRING A LOVED ONE TO LUNCH |
|--|
| Name of child |
| I will/will not be attending the 'Bring a loved one to lunch' on Tuesday 24 th March at 12noon. |
| Please inform us of any dietary needs. |
| |
| |
| |
| |